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There are many people who would be unable to vote if in-person voting were 

required: the ill or disabled who couldn't get to the polls; parents taking care of 

children who didn't have access to a baby sitter or some other childcare so that they 

could go to vote; adults taking care of physically or mentally disabled parents at 

home, who couldn't find someone to take care of the disabled person so that they 

could go to vote; people holding two jobs who didn't have time to go to the polls 

without endangering their employment status. These are just a few examples. This 

bill would endanger the high level of democracy that our state has attained. 


